
January 3, 2008 

 

Nina, 

 

I've been attending monthly meetings of an atheist 

group here in Lansing and one of the attendees told me 

about a group in Grand Rapids called the Center for 

Inquiry. They are quite active and have a busy 

schedule of speakers and events. Their website is 

www.cfimichigan.org. 

 

Steve 

 

http://www.cfimichigan.org/

